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Fiona Ajram

From: Planning Policy

Sent: 15 February 2021 15:11

To: Joanne Langrish-Merritt

Subject: FW: Wareham 

A discussed. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ruth Warren 
Sent: 18 January 2021 17:37 
To: Planning Policy 
Subject: Wareham  
 
Maybe roadwise the causeway  over the river meadows should have much stricter speed controls bearing 
in mind it is used a lot by children , scooters and dog walkers , Sometimes it is like a racetrack it's length 
and straightness inviting burn ups with no regard for current limits. It spoils the approach to the town and 
could be easily changed. 
I don't know who is responsible for this matter but this sound like a good opportunity to mention it! 
Otherwise , congratulations on the plan which seems to steer a sensible course for a lovely little town. 
Ruth Warren 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


